
March 27, 2024 

RE:  Water Main Construction 

 
 
 
As we continue to improve our water distribution system, the Northern Kentucky Water District (NKWD) 

will be installing new water mains, water services, and other water main related equipment in your area 

beginning the week of April 1, 2024. This project is estimated to be completed in May 2024 (subject to 

change).  NKWD has contracted with Jack Gemmer & Sons, Inc. for this project. 

Work will be performed on Walker Lane from Turkeyfoot Road to the end of Walker Lane.  We 

appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to maintain and upgrade your water supply 

system.  

Traffic will remain open to through traffic for access to homes. “No Parking” signs will be posted when 

applicable.  

If you are aware of any private utility in the right of way, such as underground electric, sprinkler 

systems, invisible dog fences, etc., please notify NKWD immediately.  

Lead Piping 

If we discover that the service line leading from the public water main to your house appears to be 

made of lead, we will notify you and provide more information and next steps. 

Contact 

During the construction, I, Andrew Horton, will be the inspector representing the Northern Kentucky 

Water District, and supervising the work as it progresses.  

If you have any questions or concerns pertaining to the construction, you can reach me at (859) 426-

2729 during the hours of 7:30 AM and 4:00 PM. For after-hours and weekend emergencies, please 

contact our answering service at (513) 244-9016. 

You can learn more about the Northern Kentucky Water District on our website: https://nkywater.org/ 

Respectfully, 

Andrew Horton 
Construction Inspector 
Northern Kentucky Water District 
 

https://nkywater.org/

